
Engineering Consultants, Inc. 
TRANSPORTATION 

LAND DEVELOPMENT 
PUBLIC WORKS 

June 14, 2011 

St. Johns River Water Management District 
Altamonte Springs Service Center 
975 Keller Road 
Altamonte Springs Florida 32714 

Reference: Lake Hancock Road Widening Project 
Application No. 40-069-50126-4 
PENDING APPLICATION CORRESPONDENCE 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As requested, please find enclosed three (3) signed and sealed copies of the Phosphorus Loading 

Calculations for your review of the above referenced permit application. The calculation results show this 

project meets the Lake Apopka Hydrologic Basin criteria. 

Please call me if you have any questions regarding this information. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

James E. Myers, P.E. 
Project Drainage Engineer 

End. 

Cc: Dino Lucarelli TYLin International 
Permit File 

RECEiVED 

JUN 15 2011 

ALIAMONTE 

Headquarters: 9505 Kingsbury Court, Windermere, Florida 34786 
Branch Office: 3208 W. SR 426, Suite 1020, Oviedo, Florida 32765 

407-951-8811 
WWW.TLPENG.COM 


